
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY FORUM  
ON THE   

PRINCE GEORGES’S COUNTY 
 HOUSING AND COMMUNTY DEVELOPMENT 

   COUNTY FISCAL YEAR 2026-2030 FIVE-YEAR CONSOLIDATED PLAN  
AND  

FISCAL YEAR 2026 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 
  

As the Prince George’s County Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) is 
developing the County Fiscal Year (FY) 2026-2030 (Federal Fiscal Year 2025-2029) Consolidated Plan 
and County Fiscal Year (FY) 2026 (Federal Fiscal Year 2025) Annual Action Plan for Housing and 
Community Development, it hereby solicits public comments from residents of the County. 

The FY 2026-2030 Consolidated Plan will outline priority needs and specific objectives relating to 
housing & community development for the next five years. The Annual Action Plan for Housing and 
Community Development is a comprehensive strategy that describes actions, activities, and programs 
that will take place during County FY 2026 to address priority needs and specific objectives in line with 
the FY 2026-2030 Consolidated Plan.  The Annual Action Plan also serves as an application for Federal 
funds for the following entitlement programs: the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Program, Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG), and HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) Program. 

The forum's purpose is to allow residents to address housing and community development needs, the 
development process for proposed activities, and program performances. 

Community Forum 

Date and Time: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 (6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.) 
Location: Virtual Platform – Zoom (must send RSVP to CDBGCPD@co.pg.md.us to receive the link). 
 
Sign language for the hearing impaired and interpretive services can be made available. To request these 
services, please call: TTY (301)699-2544 or via email to CDBGCPD@co.pg.md.us 
 
Written comments may also be sent to the Department of Housing and Community Development at 9200 
Basil Court, Suite 306, Largo, Maryland 20774. For more information, please contact Shirley E. Grant, 
Chief Community Planning & Development Manager, at (301)883-6511 or via email at 
segrant@co.pg.md.us. 
 
Prince George’s County affirmatively promotes equal opportunity and does not discriminate on the basis 
of race, color, gender, religion, ethnic or national origin, disability, or familial status in admission or 
access to benefits in programs or activities. 
 
By Authority of: 
Aspasia Xypolia, Director 
Prince George’s County 
Department of Housing and Community Development 
9200 Basil Court, Suite 306 
Largo, Maryland 20774 
Date: January 2, 2025 
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